
Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. We are 
glad you chose to worship with us today. Our speaker today is Pastor Ray 
Hartwell. Pastor Hartwell is currently serving the Georgia-Cumberland 
Conference as Director of Stewardship resourcing for Churches and Pastors, 
Director of Planned Giving and Trust Services, and Association Secretary, 
handling property purchases and sales for the GCC.  He has also served as 
President of the Pennsylvania Conference. 

Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit or prayer? Please see the 
Pastor or one of the Elders. 

Thought Spot: “At the Saviour's call, John, Peter, Matthew, and their 
companions “left all, rose up, and followed Him.” Luke 5:28. The same 
consecration was required of the young ruler. And in this Christ did not ask a 
greater sacrifice than He Himself had made. “He was rich, yet for your sakes 
He became poor, that ye through His poverty might be rich.” 2 Corinthians 8:9. 
The young man had only to follow where Christ led the way.” Christ Object 
Lessons 393 

Church Events This Coming Week 

Today 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
 11:20 AM Worship service 
 1:00 PM Father's Day Lunch 
 3:00 PM Pastor Ordination 
 5:00 PM Pathfinder 2019-2020 planning meeting 
Monday 7:00 PM Book of Revelation Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 

 

Announcements 

Membership Transfers- 1
st

 Reading: 
1. Nadia Regalado to MVC from Bethel Church, Santiago, Dominican Republic 
2. Jim Phillipou to One Connection, Lowell 
3. Julie Phanord Auguste to Beth Union, Lawrence 
4. Agnodia St. Louis to Amesbury 
 
No Worship Services next 2 Sabbaths: There will be no worship services at 
Merrimack Valley Church on June 22 or 29 due to SNEC Camp Meeting. 

 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 

June 15, 2019 

Worship Celebration 
What Pulls Your Levers? 

 

Praising His Name 
Worship Host’s Greeting  Steven Dovich 
Praise Songs Elizabeth Dovich, Rumbi Gutu, Grace Harris 
 This Is the Day #98 
 Here I Am to Worship 
 This Is the Time I Must Sing 
 Shout to the North 
 Faith on Fire 
 Jesus Paid It All (Chorus) #184 
Congregational Prayer  Derrick Foreshaw 
Gifts of Worship  Jose Santana 
 Our Church Budget 
 Offertory  Praise Band 

Proclaiming The Word 
Children’s Corner  Sherri Dovich 
Worship in Song             Marlon & Nadia Jorge 
Baptism Celebration             Christine Angove 
Scripture Lesson  Steven Dovich 
 Mark 10:27 
Worship in Song   Adriana Santana, Darien Santana 
Sabbath Message  Pastor Ray Hartwell 
 What Pulls Your Levers? 

Dedicating Our Lives 
Hymn of Dedication          Elizabeth Dovich, Rumbi Gutu, Grace Harris 
 My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less #522 
Prayer of Dedication   Pastor Ray Hartwell 
Worship Host’s Benediction  Steven Dovich 
Postlude  Praise Band 

                                                   

                                     

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience. 

  



Future Church Events 

Every Sat 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
Every Sat 11:20 AM Worship service 
Every Mon 7:00 PM Book of Revelation Bible Study 
Every Wed 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Jun 22 10:00 AM Camp Meeting-No Service 
Jun 29 10:00 AM Camp Meeting-No Service 
Jul 11 7:00 PM Church Board 
Jul 13 1:00 PM Fellowship Dinner 
Jul 14 11:00 AM Women's Ministry Birthday Brunch 
Jul 21 10:00 AM VBS Set-up 
Jul 22-26  VBS 
Jul 29 7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
Aug 8 7:00 PM Church Board 
Aug 10 1:00 PM Fellowship Dinner 
 
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 

Giving Hearts: June to date Report 

Offerings Received Monthly Budget Over/(Under) 

Church Budget  $2,797.00      $5,966.00   ($3,169.00) 

 

Bulletin information should be sent to email: sassy898@gmail.com or phone 
Vivianne Lewandowski at 603-893-7141. Items submitted each week by 7 p.m. 
Wednesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin. 

 

Here to Serve 
Audio/Visual   ............................. Andreas Goelzer ........................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ....................................... Tim Cronin ..................................... 978-808-2583 
Deaconess ................................. Zaira Peralta .................................. 978-273-0267 
Elder ........................................... Steven Dovich ............................... 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk ...................... Joan Reiss..................................... 978-621-6886 
Pastor ......................................... Kevin Robert.................................. 774-219-2995 
Recording Clerk ......................... Sue Markin .................................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School .......................... Aaron Teckie ................................. 978-658-2633 
Treasurer ................................... Marge Patch .................................. 978-407-5328 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 

 

Sunset Tonight 8:25 PM Next Friday 8:27 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/
http://www.mvsda.org/


Announcements Cont. 

 
Campmeeting Potluck:  It's that time of year again!  There will be a potluck 
lunch on June 22 & 29 at campsites F-8 McCall and F-9 Dovich following the 
church service in the main pavilion.  RAIN OR SHINE.  The campsites are at 
the bottom of the hill near the Junior Tent.  You may park in the rear parking 
area to make it easier to get to our sites. 
All are welcome to join us: family, friends, church members, acquaintances, etc.   
Bring your favorite summer potluck foods such as salads, soups,  sandwiches, 
casseroles, entrees, desserts, fresh veggies and hummus or dip, chips, salsa, 
juices,  enough to feed your family and a little to share with others. Please label 
item as Vegan or Vegetarian and if it has nuts, gluten, soy, eggs, dairy or other 
allergens.  Everything should be prepared as much as possible.  Hot foods 
should be hot or warmed and cold foods should be in coolers or  packed with 
cold packs.  We have very limited ability to heat/cook food and very limited 
cooling ability.   Bring a lawn chair or blanket to sit on for the day.  Drinking 
Water, eating utensils, napkins, dishes and cups will be provided.  Come and 
join us for the day! 
BRING  SERVING SPOONS/UTENSILS FOR EACH ITEM.  PLEASE LABEL 
ALL ITEMS WITH YOUR NAME INCLUDING YOUR DISHES. 
SNEC address is 34 Sawyer St., South Lancaster, MA - this will bring you to 
the front of the campground and the Main Pavilion.   You may ask for directions 
to get to the back parking lot if you wish to be closer to our campsite. 
 
Vacation Bible School Supper Host Opportunity: 
Hosts are needed to provide supper for approximately 60 Vacation Bible School 
volunteers.  A host could be one family or multiple families donating time, 
cooking talent, and food.  Supper is served between 5 & 6:30 pm each 
evening.  If you don't want to cook, you could also donate towards the purchase 
of food.  Ideas include: Subs/grinder sandwiches, pasta & veggies, haystacks, 
baked potato bar, and mac & cheese & veggies. Available dates: Monday, July 
22, Wednesday, July 24, Thursday, July 25.  Contact Sherri Dovich at 
sherri.dovich@gmail.com or 978-807-7628 to sign-up. 
 
Prayer Requests: Do you have a prayer request? There is a prayer box in the 
foyer of the church. Fill out a request form, fold it, and put it in the box or e-mail 
the prayer team at: prayer@mvsda.org and the prayer team will bring your 
request before the Lord. 
 
Dracut TV: The Church Services will be recorded and portions of the service 
will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), Internet and other 
media. For your safety, a Video Surveillance system is actively recording in 
most rooms and parking lot. 
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Two wonderful events coming up this fall: Women’s Fall Retreat October 
18-20, 2019 and the Teen Retreat on October 18-20, 2019. If you need any 
information on these event please contact Joy-Ann Nosworthy our Women’s 
Ministries Director jnosworthy@sneconline.org or via telephone at 917-318- 
3137. More information is posted on our church bulletin board. 
 
HOTEL: Southbridge Hotel &amp; Conference Center, 14 Mechanic St., 
Southbridge, MA 01550 
The rates per night are as follows: 
Single/double: $ 114 plus tax per night (1 - 2 people in a room) 
Triple: $124 plus tax per night (3 people in a room) 
Quad: $134 plus tax per night (4 people in a room) 
Quint: $144 plus tax per night (5 people in a room) 
 
A cot can be added to the room for a one-time fee of $35 plus tax. Max 
occupancy allowed in a king room is 3 people and in a double queen room is 5 
people. 
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